
Home Economics 10/21-10/25

We are basically leaving the cooking part of our Home Economics curriculum and will start to
learn to sew.
This week the students will be learning how to thread a needle, make a knot with thread, sew on
a button, and start to learn different stitches.
We will also start a fall art project using the stitches they will learn to do.
We will eventually learn how to use a sewing machine and make a project with it.
Thank you,
Mrs. Hilborn
Home Economics Teacher


